
The next meeting will 
be held on Thursday 
September 3rd at 8:30 
a.m. join us at 8 a.m. 
before the meeting for 

socializing and light 
refreshments! 

 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                           

               

                                                                           

 

                                                                                    

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                  

Mrs. Fields Cookie Dough 

Fundraiser 

Help PRA raise some dough! Order packets will go out on 

Monday, September 14th and all orders are due by Friday, 

September 25th. All proceeds help support programs and 

events for our students! 

                                                 

Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact 

us at volunteerprop@gmail.com 

Looking for more ways to 

support our school? 

AmazonSmile is a simple 

way to support PRA every 

time you shop at no cost 

to you. Follow this link for 

more info and select 

Painted Rock 

Organization of Parents 

https://smile.amazon.com/

ch/46-0771456  

GET INVOLVED! 

PROP has a lot of things planned this year for our 

students.  Helping with these programs and events 

is a great way to fulfill your family’s monthly 3 hour 

volunteer requirement.   Please remember to write 

legibly on the volunteer sheet in order to be entered 

into the quarterly volunteer prize drawing! 

 

 High School Night: On September 17th at  
6:00 p.m., 7th and 8th grade families are  
invited to come and meet with representatives  
of local High Schools!  
 

 

 

 
FUNDRAISERS 

Used Uniforms will be 

for sale on the first 

Tuesday and third 

Thursday of every 

month before and after 

school. 

 

Spirit Day Shirts will 

be on sale on our first 

spirit day, September 

4th before school. 


